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EEGISTERE NOW - 2006 ANMNUAL CONFEREMCE

Natural Disaster Presentations scheduled at January NAEMSP™
Annual Meeting

Natural Disasters — The Initial Response — Jullette Saussy, MD and Mark Reis
Hear this candid discussion on the initial EMS response to Hurncane

Kathina and Rita. Successes as well as areas of opportuniy for future

planning will be discussed.

Natural Disasters — Reports From the Field — Kelly Klein, MD and
Laura Walker, DMc, HREMT-P

Hear frorm our own NAESE™ mambers who responded to Fatrinag

in DMAT and USAR teams assesament of challenges and opportunities that
were realized.

Natural Disasters —- KEYNOTE ADDRESS -_The Aftermath, Redesign and P ublic
Health Implic ations —

Vice Adm. Richard H. Carmona, MD, MPH, FACS, Uniied Staks Surgeon General

Lessons learned from the response to lervicans disasters are baing

incomparated into the redesign of Gulf Coast EMS sydems Discussion will

focus an the public health inplications of the rebuilding mnd redesign efforts.

January 19-21, 2006
The Hilton El Conquistador

Tucson, Arizona

Online Registration is now available on the MAEMSE website. The Preliminary Frogram
is also posted along with a printable wersion of the registration form. ¥We look forward to
seeing you in Tucson!

CONFEREN CE INFORM ATION

PSMO 4th EDITION—SEEKING EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Position Desecription and First Call for Applicants: Editer-In-Chief Prehospital
Systerns and Medical Owersight, Fourth Editien Job Owerview The Editor-In-
Chief will work closely with the NAEMSP™ Executive Office, Associate (section)
Editors, Executive Office, and chapter authors to produce a high-quality revizsion
of this textbook.

CLICK HERE FOE MORE [HFORMATION

2005 ANNMUAL REPORT—INPUT MEEDED
The 2005 Annual Report is being prepared, and your input is impeortant!

If you represented NAEMST at a national meeting, worked on an NAEMSE pro-
ject, or have information on any other significant association activity that should
be featured in the Annual Report, please email this information to me as soon as
possible at delbrid eet@upme.edu - thanks!







